
 
 
 
  

Headteacher’s daily blog 
 

Date: Thursday 14th May 2020 
 

Dear all, 
 
A lot of new documentation and risk assessment forms arrived today, resulting in me not yet being 
in a position to be able to provide the level of detail of information I had hoped to send out today to 
parents about schools re-opening to certain year groups. This will now be sent out on Friday 
together with a survey requesting that parents / carers give some sort of indication whether they 
intend to send in their children to school after half term. This will give me crucial information so we 
can start to organise groupings and rotas. More details will follow later today or tomorrow. 
 
Wishing you all the best, 
 
Mr Henery  
 
 
 
 


